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STUDY OVERVIEW
The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) is preparing the Bikeways Connectivity Study to identify 
opportunities for improving bicycle safety and connectivity across Orange County. The study will identify streets on the 
Master Plan of Arterial Highways (MPAH) that could potentially accommodate Class IV bikeways—physically separated 
bike lanes that create safer, more comfortable riding conditions. 
Building on previous planning efforts, this study aims to support expansion of the regional bikeways network by working 
closely with community stakeholders and local jurisdictions. It will also include public events to promote cycling and 
educate residents on the benefits of separated bikeways.
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STUDY TIMELINE 
The Bikeways Connectivity Study is a multi-phase 
effort spanning from 2024 to 2026. Key milestones are 
outlined below to highlight how the project will 
progress from analysis to identifying opportunities for 
bicycle facility improvements, supported by 
continuous community engagement throughout.

JOIN THE COMMUNITY WEBINAR
You're invited to a community webinar to learn 
about the OCTA Bikeways Connectivity Study. 

Find out how OCTA is working to support safe and 
connected bikeways across Orange County. Learn 
about the study’s goals, see what's planned, and 
share your feedback. 

Thursday, September 4, 2025 | 6:00 p.m.
Webinar ID: 890 8228 2410
Call-in Number: (213) 338-8477
Register Here: https://bit.ly/OCTABikewaysWebinar

GET INVOLVED AND STAY CONNECTED
Community input is essential to shaping the future of bikeways in 
Orange County. To learn more and sign up for project updates 
please visit the study website at octa.net/BikewaysConnectivity  

MILESTONE

Study Kickoff

Class IV Bikeway 
Analysis

Share Draft Bikeway 
Options

Share Revised 
Bikeway Options

Final Report

July 2024

Fall 2024 - 
Spring 2025

Late Summer 2025

Late Fall 2025

Spring 2026

TIMEFRAME

Spanish and Vietnamese interpretation 
will be provided. Special 
accommodations and additional 
interpretations are available by 
reaching out to Marissa Espino at 
mespino@octa.net . Requests must be 
made at least 72 hours in advance of a 
scheduled Meeting.  


